
 
 

EXHIBIT 1 
DESCRIPTION OF MODIFICATION 

 
Rockwell Collins, Inc. (“Collins”), a Raytheon Technologies company, requests to delete the 

1443.167-1509.833 MHz frequency band. AFTRCC has indicated that pursuant to an agreement with 
the DoD, the 1435 – 1525 MHz band may only be used on DoD ranges or within DoD-controlled 
airspace.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


